
   
 

 

6th September 2023 
 
Dear Parents, 
 

Trip to the National Space Centre  
 
As part of our Science topic we are planning a trip to visit ‘The 
National Space Centre’ in Leicester on Friday 6th October. The day 
will include visiting the main exhibition including a real life rocket, a 
scientific workshop and an upgraded planetarium show.  
 
The coach will leave school at 8.15am prompt and will return to 
school at 4.15pm. Your child will need to be wearing school 
uniform and have a waterproof coat and appropriate footwear.  
 
Children who normally have a free school meal can be provided 
with a packed lunch. Please indicate on the slip below if you will be 
sending a packed lunch from home or if you would like to order a 
packed lunch from school.  Children will need to carry their lunch 
so please ensure it is in an appropriate bag.  
 
If your child is asthmatic and uses an inhaler, please make sure 
that they have one with them for the trip and please ensure you 
complete the relevant information on ParentPay with regard to this. 
 
 

Costs and Payment 
 
Please complete the consent form for the visit on PARENTPAY to 
enable your child to have permission to go on the trip. 
 
The total cost of the visit will be £20.00 per child. This will need to 
be paid on ParentPay by MONDAY 2nd October 2023.  
 
As set out in our charging and remission policy, we reserve the 
right to make a charge for this visit.  Below is the cost to school for 
the visit, per child. 
 
£ 18.25 Visit Entrance Fee 



                                                                  

 

£ 5.75 Education at Centre   
£ 10.00 Coach Travel 
£ 1.00 Insurance 
 
£ 35.00 Total Cost 
 
We will be asking you to contribute £20.00, which covers part of 
the cost of the entrance ticket, education at the centre, and the 
insurance, and school will be paying the cost of the coach. 
 
 
Insurance 
 
Our insurance cover is Personal Accident and Travel Insurance 
with:  
 
AIG Europe Limited  
 
Our policy number is:  

0010627642 

Please complete your payment and consent via parent pay no later 
than the MONDAY 2nd October 2023.  
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs S Batham 
Year 5 Class Teacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



                                                                  

 

PLEASE RETURN THIS PAGE TO SCHOOL 
 

Dinners 
 
Please indicate on the slip below if you will be sending a packed 
lunch from home or if you would like to order a packed lunch from 
school.  
 
Please note that only the correct number of packed lunches will be 
made for the day.  
 
Please return this slip into school by FRIDAY 6th October 2023 so 
the school kitchen staff have plenty of time to order what is 
needed.  
 
Name of child: _________________________________________ 
 
Year: _____ 
 

Option √ 
Packed lunch from home   
Cheese sandwich packed lunch 
from school 

 

Ham sandwich packed lunch 
from school 

 

Tuna sandwich packed lunch 
from school  

 

 
 


